WOODBRIDGE TOWNSHIP SCHOOL DISTRICT

110 Ross Street Warren Rotella
Woodbridge, NJ 07095 Principal
Phone: (732) 602-8511 School #11

Email:warren.rotella@woodbridge.k12.nj.us

March 11, 2024

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s):

RE: Parking Lot Construction (cont.)

Starting the week of March 11, 2024, construction will begin on the second phase of the North
James parking lot directly behind Ross Street School’s main parking lot. The middle parking lot,
from the end of Mosaic Salon to the beige fence, will be closed for construction.

The former location of American Auto & Tire, will be open for parking. Families are encouraged
to continue to build in extra time for morning entry and afternoon dismissal. Lastly, families
should not park in spaces designated for surrounding businesses. We appreciate your patience
and cooperation as the construction enters its second phase.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact our office at
732-602-8511.
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Warren Rotella
Principal



